
EARLY CHILDHOOD NEWSLETTER 
 

WEEK OF FEBRUARY 10, 2020 
 
 
THEME:  We worked on our unit based on the story Is Your Mama a 
Llama.  We also worked on our Valentine’s Day theme. 
 
CONCEPTS INTRODUCED:  We introduced the letter O this week.  We 
practiced sorting by color and we worked on stringing beads.  We 
reviewed numbers 1-5 and practiced counting.   
 
CLASSROOM ACTIVITIES:  We made owls for the letter O.  We 
sponge-painted hearts and will be celebrating Valentine’s Day.  We will 
also complete the letter O page in our letter books. 
 
NEXT WEEK’S THEME:  We will introduce the letter P and continue 
working on our unit based on the story Is Your Mama a Llama.  We will 
also begin working on our dental health theme. 
 
IMPORTANT MESSAGES:  Please return field trip permission slips by 
Thursday, February 13.  Thank you for your cooperation! 
 
VALENTINE’S DAY INFORMATION: Since Early Childhood students 
will not be in attendance on Valentine’s Day, we will celebrate in our 
classroom on Thursday, February 13. We have 6 students in our class if 
you would like to send valentines. Please adhere to the District treat 
policy – only individually wrapped and sealed items may be sent. No 
cupcakes please! 
  
SAVE THE DATE: 

 Wednesday, February 12 – No School – Lincoln’s Birthday 

 Friday, February 14 – No Early Childhood/Preschool For All 
classes 

 Monday, February 17 – No School – President’s Day 

 Friday, February 21 – Field Trip – Oak Lawn Children’s Museum 
 
 

 


